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Thursday 23rd November, 2023 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
You are invited to join a Parent Forum, which is your opportunity to discuss how we 
can all work together to further ensure that Stockwell Primary School meets its 
vision of providing a happy, stimulating and safe learning environment, while 
enjoying a cup of tea or coffee. 
 
The dates for the Parent Forums are as follows: 

● EYFS and KS1:  
Monday 4th December, between 9 and 10am in the Main Hall 
 

● KS2: 
Thursday 7th December, between 9 and 10am in the Main Hall. 

 
We look forward to seeing you there. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Ms. Zenia McIntosh 
Acting Head of School 
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